
 

 

           Dated: 08.06.2024 
 
 
To,                                                                                                                              
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
Phiroze Jijeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 25" Floor 
Mumbai- 400001 
                                                                                                                                                                                                
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
 

Sub: Reply in regarding Announcement under Regulation 30 (LODR)-Resignation of 
Company Secretary 

 
  
I want to acknowledge that the resignation letter dated 08.02.2024 send by CS which was received 
by the company on 22/03/2024 by hand receipt and her resignation is effective from the date of 
Board Meeting i.e. 30.03.2024. The Board Meeting of the Company was held on Saturday 30th 
March 2024 at 12:00 PM and conclude at 1:30 PM.  
 
As per system we have already intimated on 23/03/2024 about the 30th March 2024 Meeting for 
the Resignation of the Company Secretary. So please my humble request is you can also check. 
 
Thanks and regards. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
For Jointeca Education Solutions Ltd. 

 
Vishal Mishra 
(Managing Director)  
 
 
 


